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Today marks the end of the official search for missing Malaysian Airlines Flight MH370. The GeoResonance team 
feels enraged that it has taken the ATSB-led team 1,046 days to acknowledge the “highly probable” MH370 search 
area in the southern Indian Ocean did not contain the plane. 

It is no surprise to the scientific community that the search was a failure. This failure is an ultimate testament to a 
string of politically motivated decisions and the arrogant exclusion of different opinions. 

The directors and staff of GeoResonance believe the decision to suspend the search for the ill-fated flight MH370 is 
irresponsibly wrong and should be reversed. 

The GeoResonance team would like to wish all relatives and friends of those lost and those affected by this tragedy 
all the very best and closure as soon as possible. 
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